

27th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

## Year 11 Leavers' Hoodie

We are excited to offer Year 11 the opportunity to purchase a SUA leavers' hoodie, a good quality keepsake we are sure many Year 11 students will want to own!

This year we are producing the hoodies ourselves in the academy in order to reduce costs for families and ensure that a quality product is created. The price for a hoodie this year is £20.00, we have opted for a retro style in a choice of 4 colours; black, red, royal blue or pale grey.



Samples are being produced and can be viewed in key stage 4 office or during assemble after Easter. The ordering will be via Microsoft Form online and payment will need to be made via parent pay by 30<sup>th</sup> April 2023.

## https://forms.office.com/e/RweUvKk70f

Unfortunately, if payments have not been received by this date a hoodie will not be produced for your child. Once they have all been produced you will be informed when they will be available to collect from the academy. Alternatively, they will be available to collect on results day on Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> August.

Kind regards,

Miss Randle

Head of Key Stage 4





